
Marysville Borough Sewer & Sanitation Committee            
February 4, 2019 

2:15 PM 
AGENDA 

 

Chair: Steve Copp  Members: Larry Little, Lance Barthel 
 
  
Operators: Lonnie, Peter      

 
 
 

Long Term Planning: 
Cleaning out the SBR’s after Sewer Separation Project 
Replace Mixer’s  
Replace Decanter’s  
  

 
1. Sewer Separation Project (down to a punch list, waiting for spring) 

  Scott reported that we continue to work on the punch list and will do  
  another check to see what has been completed and what needs to remain 
  on the list.  
 
   2.  Round House Drive Update 
     Lonnie reported that they have pulled some wires and they are recording  
  our setting to set up the new panel. The panel is being built off site and  
  once completed they will install only one side or pump at a time. Continue  
  to update as work continues. 
 
     3.  Upgrades at Pump Station #2 
   Lonnie, Pete and Scott reported that we are looking at options to update  
  the electrical system and backup generator for this pump station. They will 
  continue to report on their finding.   
    

     4.  Cherne Liquid Smoke Blower and 5 gallons of Smoke Liquid   
  ($2,130.95) 
  After some discussion the committee agreed to place this line item on the  
  finance and council agenda’s. 
 
  5.  Sewer Main along River (river too high to do anything) 
  River is still too high to do anything. 
 
 
 
 



  6. Lower Hydraulic Loading (engineer study) 
  Lonnie, Pete, Scott, Greg and Bill are all working with DEP to possibly  
  lower the hydraulic loading rate for the sewer plant. This would help by  
  only testing once per week, yearly renewal amounts and a few other items 
  we may be able to reduce. We will give updates as we get them. 
 
  7. Consent Order and Agreement 
  Scott announced that we have received a letter stating that our Consent Order  
  and Agreement has completed the obligations under the order. Date of   
  completed work was July 17, 2018. Three and a half years earlier than the  
  deadline of December 31, 2021. Job well done by all involved.  
         
   
 
  

Next Meeting Monday, March 4, 2019 
 


